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If the current redistricting maps stay the way they are (and I have a sneaking suspicion that a grand bargain of sorts will be reached), the complexion of the state Assembly could be shifting.

The Democratic-led chamber is expected to have three Asian majority districts, though advocates wanted at least four, if not five, in this current round of redistricting.

Right now, Assemblywoman Grace Meng is the only Asian-American legislator, but with new majority districts in Queens and Brooklyn, that would probably change.

    “I have talked to members during the process and we have members down there who have little more than 20 percent of their original district,” Assemblyman Jack McEneny, D-Albany, said. “Obviously they’re not happy about that. But when you look at the Voting Rights Act, when you have a 42 percent increase in Asians in Queens alone, what does that tell you about the districts? So we have two new Asian districts, plus Grace Meng, there’s one now in Brooklyn, there’s one in Queens.”

He added: “Those shifts had to be accommodated.”
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